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Everyone Belongs at Boolaroo PS 

As part of our recent NAIDOC celebrations the children created faces 

celebrating the many different people within our community to make 

the jig-saw that is displayed in out school foyer. This activity promotes 

inclusivity and student wellbeing through acceptance and 

understanding. The key focus points are love, laugh, team, share, 

honesty, friends and smile and are displayed around the colourful  

jig-saw.  

 

Headstart Program  

The 5/6`s have enjoyed their time at Headstart Transition and have 

tried many new and different things. It has been a great experience, 

making musical compositions, creating plays and cooking up delicious 

treats! Don`t forget about the graduation ceremony tomorrow at Lake 

Macquarie High School starting at 9:15am. The students will then 

need to find their way back to Boolaroo PS to continue our fun 

Bandana and Pizza Day! 

 

 

Bathurst and Morisset Camps  

Morisset camp for years 3/4 is on next week!  

The bus will depart from the school at 9am on Wednesday 1st November and return to 

school by 3pm on Thursday 2nd November. Please make sure all payments and notes 

have been completed and returned to the office.  

Bathurst Camp for years 5/6 is the following week! 

Students will need to be at school by 5:30am for the bus to depart at 6am on Wednesday 

8th November and expected return will be between 4pm-4:30pm on Friday 10th 

November.  

Please make sure all payments and notes have been completed and returned to the 

office.  

Term 4 Assemblies 

Because senior students are away from school during their transition to high school program and Bathurst Camp, 

assemblies will be held week 4 week 6 and week 8 only in Term 4.   

Captains speeches well be held during week 8 assembly.  
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Breakfast Club:  

Breakfast Club continues every Tuesday morning from 

8:15am-9am in the school hall. This activity is run by 

Our Community Place and supported by IGA Boolaroo 

and Boolaroo PS.  

 

Our Community Place has cancelled homework club until 

week 4 of this term due to year 5/6 being at Transition. 

They will resume as usual on Monday 30th October 

between 3-4pm. 

 

Kinder Orientation 

There are 3 more Kinder play dates coming up. It isn`t too late to enrol at 

Boolaroo PS for 2018 so if you have friends who live locally with children who 

would be commencing in 2018 please invite them to visit the school to see 

how many great things we do here.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Mangos orders need to be into the office by the morning on 

Friday 27th October. We need a minimum of 64 orders for 

this to proceed. 

Halloween Disco  

Tuesday 31st October 5:30-7:30 pm with $2 entry fee. 

We need volunteers to help with the set up, decorating 

and running of the disco including BBQ and canteen. If 

you can help in any way please contact the office. Please 

continue to bring in decoration donations. 

   

 

Schools as Community Centers  Playgroup 

This playgroup is a free service run by Nar-un-bah 

School within the grounds of Fennel Bay PS .  

Monday & Tuesday 9:30am-11:30am during school terms. Participants are welcome along 

and join the staff as they lead the group in songs, games, art and craft.  

Just bring a piece of fruit to share for morning tea.  

Kindergarten Play Dates  

 9:00-11:00am Friday 27th  October 2017 

 9:00-11:00am Friday 3rd  November, 2017 

 9:00-11:00am Friday 10th November, 2017 

Teddy Bears’ Picnic 

 Friday 10th November, 2017—Please bring a teddy bear, a hat and a packed lunch.  

Please RSVP for these sessions by Thursday the 21st of September, 2017  

on 4958 1479  

Best Start Testing - From Thursday 1st February 2018 

P&C Information 

Community Information 

Term 4 

Friday 27th  Year 6 pizza 

fundraiser  

Tuesday  

31st October 

Halloween  

DISCO 5:30pm 

Wed 1st & Thurs 

2nd  November 

Morisset  

Camp Yr 3&4 

Thursday 2nd  

November 

Assembly 

2.30pm 

Monday  6th -

17th November 

Swim Scheme 

Years 1-4 

Wed 8th to Fri 

10th  

November 

Bathurst 

Camp Yr 5&6 

Friday 10th No-

vember 

Silly Hair  

Thursday 16th 

November 

Assembly 

2.30pm 

Thursday 30th 

November 

Assembly 

2.30pm 

Monday Dec 4th Yr 6 Farewell 

& DISCO 

Wednesday 

Dec 6th 

Presentation 

Day 

Friday Dec 8th Reports due  

out 

Monday Dec 

11th 

Christmas    

Concert  

Wednesday Dec 

13th 

Water Fun Day  

Thursday  Dec 

14th 

Ice skating  

Friday Dec 15th Movie Day   Last 

day of Term 


